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 Around the Grounds– info for members  

 

Women's Air Pistol at the Sydney cup 
1st Elena Galiabovitch 
2nd Alison Heinrich 
3rd Talia Woodroffe 
 
Great work ladies! 

A similar Result in 25m Women's Pistol. 
1st Elena Galiabovitch 
2nd Alison Heinrich 
3rd Lara Cowling 
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Sophie's corner 

Hello Everyone, 

Recently I was lucky enough to be chosen to compete for the South Australia in the  tri-state junior pis-
tol team. The SA team consisted of 2 people from NCPC Jackson Burton and myself, Sky May from 
Pennfield and Lochie Bickle from Balaklava. The tri-state competition is held every year either in Victo-
ria, South Australia or New South Wales.  It’s a great competition to be included in and you get to 
meet heaps of other juniors. This year it was held in South Australia at the Penfield pistol club. It was a 
lovely weekend, I was able to catch up with some of the juniors from last years event. This year there 
was some new faces, but it’s a great event to get to know new people and have some fun. While the 
competition isn’t as fierce as an open, there was still some great smack talk between states, all done 
with great fun. One of our new NCPC associate members Talia Woodroffe, was on the dark side still 
representing Victoria. Maybe one day we can convert her to South Australia. Thank you to Penfield for 
hosting the event, all of the coaches and volunteers for giving up their time to make it a success. I 
want to especially thank Alison for coming down and supporting all of us juniors and giving us a few of 
her tips and tricks. I can’t wait for next year to see how much we all have improved. 

Thanks Sophie Wright 

Pictures Opens and Titles Facebook page 
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Christmas shoot 2013 

150 issues 

 

Women's Air pistol 2013 
Back when womens Air was 
a 40 shot match 

Last Month was the 150th newsletter under the current editing 
team. 
A majority of the issues have been electronically delivered. 
We have come a long way starting with plain articles to  
weaving in more photos and  articles from committee  
members and friends of the club. 
The editor has started travelling further for information and 
happy to have help from Opens and Titles Facebook and club 
members. 
If you have a club related article send it to the Secretary for 
publication! 
 
Check out these photos from past issues! 

The 2012 AGM How many times was the old Air 
shed painted? 

Remember the lolly jar of 2018? 

Remember the old storage shed? It was 
removed in 2020 to make room for our 
Air Range. 

There aren't to many photos 
around of Craig so lets revisit. 

In 2020 we held State titles– 
What an achievement. 
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Don’t forget our next event– Help is always appreciated.  
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 Working bee 22nd  June 

It was great to see so may helpers out on the June working bee. Sam and Darren were 
keen to finish painting the last window of the clubrooms finishing the outside of the 
clubrooms in the new colour. Phil organized the gravel for the car park on short notice 
(thanks Phil). There were plenty of gravel spreaders and not just the rakes...lol. Jammie 
and Robert busied themselves with taking down the sign over the club gate. Due to the 
new level of the driveway its hard to get trucks in so it was slated for removal. Don’t  
worry it will be displayed somewhere in the grounds. 
Kristie and Lou were on hand to do the toilets and clean up the clubrooms ect.  
Many thanks to the spreaders Bob I, Steve B., Brodie, Mike G., Don, David, Mike M and 
Phil. 
A job well done, 
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Working Bee 

.  
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THE FUN SIDE 
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Please follow the below advice at all times on the range and pack up if 

you are the last shooter on the range (flags, compressor, power ect.) 
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THE Fun SIDE– The first fun side started in April 2018—have a laugh at the first few 
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Noarlunga City Pistol Club account: 

805 050 

102212732 

 

Please use surname and member number  

as reference to your payment. 

Membership fees should not be split  

payments  


